
From: Hedges, Sue  
Sent: 11 June 2021 13:25 
Subject: MOORFIELD MESSAGES - FRIDAY 11TH JUNE  
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
SUNCREAM 
With the sunny weather appearing more frequently, some children are bringing their own suncream 
which they keep in their locker and are permitted to apply it themselves at breaktime and 
lunchtime. 
This is fine, but where possible it would helpful if you could use an 8 hour or even 12 hour suncream 
to take away the need for the children to reapply it themselves during the day.  
 
MOORFIELD PTA HALF TERM CHALLENGE 
Thank you everyone who has returned the half term challenge sheets!  We have had lots of 
entries.  There is still time to send them in.  You can either email a scanned copy to 
MoorfieldPTA@hotmail.com or send it into school with your child and I will pass it on.  The deadline 
for entries is next Thursday , 17th June, so if you haven’t done it yet, this could be a fun activity for 
the weekend! 
 
PARENTPAY 
There is still a few thousand pounds outstanding on Parentpay.  Some of the items are several 
months old and for amounts less than £30,  but there are lots of them.  Please could we ask again 
that you log into your account and settle outstanding payment – thank you! 
 
DATES FOR THE DIARY 
Like the rest of the country we are waiting to see whether COVID guidelines will change on the 21st 
June and what effect this may have on school life. We anticipate that we may receive something on 
Monday evening and will write to you as soon as we know if anything is changing.   
 
COVID 
Thank you to everyone for your support during these times, especially with getting the children 
tested with the main symptoms and precautionary symptoms – we really do appreciate it. 
Below is a reminder of the information that you need and please do let us know if you or your 
children get tested at the weekend by emailing sue.hedges@taw.org.uk 

We are writing to you just to remind you that if your child or anyone in your family has symptoms of 
COVID -19 that you must book themselves for a PCR test at a testing site.  A lateral flow 30 minute 
test is not a suitable alternative and is only for people who are asymptomatic. 

Please can we also remind you that if another household member has symptoms , you must not 
send your children to school and the whole household should isolate. 

The main symptoms of COVID – 19 are as follows and a PCR test must be taken : 

• A high temperature  
• A continuous cough 
• A loss of sense of taste or smell 
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Other possible symptoms of COVID when we advise your child to have a PCR test for if they are 
displaying symptoms are: 

• Shortness of breath 

• Loss of appetite 

• Sore throat 

• Runny nose 

• Sneezing 

• Headache 

• Aches and Pains 

• Fatigue or feeling tired for no reason 

• Diarrhoea 

• Nausea 

• Vomiting 

• Tummy Ache (especially in children) 

Have a lovely sunny weekend! 

 


